Hello Mr. Lehman

This is my first communication to you and it is about the proposal to install a sidewalk on St Anthony Rd between Hyde Park Rd and Hampton Cres.

My husband Steve and I are vehemently opposed to this proposal. We live at 1105 St Anthony Rd and purchased our property here as we loved the mature neighbourhood with the huge trees, tucked away from the hustle and bustle of busier areas.

We walk our neighbourhood every day. It is quiet with only local traffic from residents. Sidewalks would not enhance our street. We would deplore the loss of mature trees in the Forest City that would happen with sidewalk construction.

This would not be a good and proper use of our taxpayers money.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Larysa Andrusiak

1105 St Anthony Rd.